
28th February 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the new school term; I hope you all had a lovely half term break.  The children have all started their new 

learning topics and it has been lovely to see the different learning taking place across school.  We welcome Mrs 

Albrighton to our school team but we also have a sad goodbye to make today as it is Mrs Riddell’s last day.  I am sure you 

will all join me in thanking her for all her hard work at St. Andrew’s and wishing her all the very best for the future;  we 

will miss her! If you haven’t booked for parents’ evening next week, please log on to the parents’ evening system as soon as 

possible and do so.  If you have any problems, please see a member of staff in the office who will be happy to help. 

 

As you know, sadly in this day and age things are posted on the internet/sent through group chats which are highly 

inappropriate.   We are aware of children within our school and other local schools discussing this and I have been 

informed that if you use Youtube to watch Peppa Pig or similar child friendly programmes you might access Momo 

indirectly.  This link is not something we would want our children to be privy to.    

 

Attached to this newsletter is a parents’ guide to the “Momo Challenge” which we recommend you read and, if you have 

children who use regular chat groups and/or the internet regularly, please ensure you monitor and observe what your child 

is able to access. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you require any support in the matter.  This is obviously a 

safeguarding issue and something I wanted to bring to your attention so you can be mindful of it in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Dates for your Diary 

 

5.3.19– Parents Evening (4.00pm –7 :00pm) 

5.3.19— Y5 Global Sleaford Visitor in school 

7.3.19– Parents Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 

11.3.19—Hilltop Residential trip (Year 6) 

15.3.19—Red Nose Day—PJ Day (See attached) 

Parents Evening Booking System  

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 

School Closures 

 

In the event of bad weather, we will endeavour to 

keep the school open where possible. However, if 

we have no alternative but to close school due to 

bad weather please check Parent Hub, Twitter  

and Lincs FM will also be announcing School 

Closures. 

Bags for School  

Bags will be coming home this week to be 

returned to school on 19th March by 9:00am. 

We would like to say a 

huge thank you to 

Longwater Construction Supplies for providing the 

school with all the materials for the decking and 

fencing at a significant discount. Music Payments 

Please can you make sure payments are sent to the School 

Office for Music Lessons and Colourstrings as soon as 

possible. 






